
To Our Valued Pharmacy Partner:

We’d like to let you know that our practice has recently enabled electronic prescribing by securing a 
connection to the Pharmacy Health Information Exchange™, operated by SureScripts®. The Pharmacy 
Health Information Exchange facilitates the secure transmission of prescription information between 
physicians and pharmacists, and provides access to life-saving information about patients during 
emergencies or routine care.  

This means that we will be able to respond to refi ll authorization requests from pharmacies that are 
connected to this network electronically, as an alternative to time-consuming phone calls and faxes.  
We can also send new prescriptions directly to the computers at these pharmacies without faxing, 
phoning, or writing a prescription. 

If your pharmacy has already secured a connection to this network, then we look forward to improving 
the effi  ciency of the prescribing process by exchanging prescription information with you electronically.  
If you are unsure, please contact your pharmacy systems vendor or your chain pharmacy support desk 
and ask whether your pharmacy is connected to the Pharmacy Health Information Exchange, operated 
by SureScripts. 

Even if you’re not connected yet you may be using pharmacy software that is certifi ed to connect.  You 
can check this status by completing the form below and returning it to SureScripts.  SureScripts will then 
confi rm whether your pharmacy can connect to the network and give you next steps to do so.  You can 
also contact the SureScripts Electronic Prescribing Resource Center at 1-866-RxReady (1-866-797-3239).

Yours Truly:

Please Complete and Fax to 1-877-801-2536

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________

Position:   _____________________________________________________________________________

Pharmacy Name: ____________________________________  Pharmacy NCPDP#:  _________________

Name of Pharmacy Software System:  ______________________________________________________

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________

City:  _____________________________________  State:  ________    Zip Code:   __________________

Phone Number: ____________________________   Fax Number:  _______________________________

E-mail:  ____________________________________

How would you prefer to receive your follow-up information?     ❒ Fax     ❒ E-mail

Important Notice:  SureScripts will deliver follow-up information to you via e-mail or fax, given your preference.  SureScripts, founded by the 
National Community Pharmacists Association (NCPA) and the National Association of Chain Drug Stores (NACDS), operates the Pharmacy Health 
Information Exchange – which allows pharmacists and physicians to share prescription information in a secure electronic format.  SureScripts 
also acts as a resource to give pharmacies the information they need to secure and maintain their connection for electronic prescribing as well 
as the tools they need to announce their connectivity to their physician partners. 


